

## **ADVISORY**

ON THE EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF THE CALL FOR ENTRIES FOR THE LCC's COLLECTION OF BEST PRACTICES

In line with the DepEd Memorandum (DM-CI-2020-00129) dated 8 July 2020 on the Call for Entries for the LCC's Collection of Best Practices, please be advised that the submission of entries for LGUs and NGOs' Best Practices on Literacy to be featured in the LCC Coffee Table Book Volume 2 is extended from **October 15**, **2020** to **November 15**, **2020**.

LGUs and NGOs that have been recognized at the National Literacy Awards can still submit their entries to the LCC Secretariat through email address: lcc@deped.gov.ph.

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Marianne C. Centeno, Project Development Officer II of the LCC Secretariat at mobile number 0933-9122682 or through email address: marianne.centeno002@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this advisory is desired.

DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction Chairperson, LCC



Address: 2/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City

Telephone Nos.: (02) 8631-0567 / (02) 8631-0590 / (02) 8635-9996 | Telefax No.: (02) 8631-0579

Website: lcc.deped.gov.ph Email Address: lcc@deped.gov.ph